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I believe that a person who wants to vote can go down and fill out the paperwork 

themselves. I have very little faith in our elections the way they are. There is too 

much room for fraud. The last election I personally saw a U-Haul pull up and submit a 

bunch of ballots. I know from my own eyes there was fraud. If people weren't 

registered at the DMV there would not be a bunch of ballots that nobody is using 

floating around. 


